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recommended that stakeholder engagement is 
conducted with the finance sector to identify what 
additional security is required when collaborating 
with communities.  

Community groups indicate a local level skills and 
knowledge gap which can hinder development and 
on the contrary, the successes which have emerged 
from having strong, skilled local members 
participate in community projects. It is 
recommended that local level skills and training 
courses be provided for community groups keen to 
engage in renewables.  

Finally, community participants noted that the 
discussions in this stakeholder engagement study 
were helpful to them, and identified the need for 
some sort of forum to share experiences. It is 
recommended that a national forum be created for 
RECs, SECs, cooperatives, co-owners etc. to share 
their experiences and provide learnings from 
successful projects nationally and internationally. 
This forum could also provide a potential funding 
base for members to invest or finance future 
community projects.  
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